
MKULTRA Subproject No. 83 
 

This declassified CIA memo was written on April 18, 1958 by Dr. Sidney Gottlieb, 
chief of the Chemical Division of the agency's Technical Services Staff . Gottlieb, who 
oversaw many of the MKULTRA projects, reviewed covert CIA support for research 
studies of "controversial and misunderstood" areas of psychology such as hypnosis, 

truth drugs, psychic powers and subliminal persuasion.



 



 



 
 


